
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE JOINT PLANNING COMMISSION & CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the duly noticed Joint 
Planning Commission and City Council meeting for Tuesday, 
November 10, 2015, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council 
Chambers, at 212 South Vanderhurst Avenue, King City, 
California, has been cancelled. The project will be re-noticed 
to a later date.  

This Notice of Cancellation was posted on the bulletin 
board located outside the door of the Council Chambers at 
City Hall, 212 South Vanderhurst Avenue, King City, California, 
and distributed to the list identified below, on November 4, 
2015.  

 

DATE: November 4, 2015 

Doreen Liberto-Blanck, AICP 
Community Development Director 
 
 
 
 
c: Planning Commission 
 City Council 
 City Manager 
 City Attorney 
 Notice Posted in the King City Post Office 123 S. 3rd St, King City 
 Notice Posted in the King City Library 404 Broadway St, King City 
 Notice Posted on www.kingcity.com  
  
  

http://www.kingcity.com/

